
Dear Readers,  

 

Hypertension Research made significant progress last year with an Impact Factor of 5.525, 

over 800 submissions, and 29 online Fast Track publications to accompany presentations 

at the ISH 2022 in Kyoto.  

We would like to express our appreciation for your tremendous support and kind 

cooperation.  

 

We have changed the journal's cover as of 2023, and the January issue is a special issue 

on the ISH 2022. The Editorial Team will make every effort to globalize the journal 

further and make it a truly international journal.  

 

We look forward to your continued support this year.  

Happy New Year! 
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